
St Clare’s Primary School
Weekly Newsletter

2nd October 2020

Harvest Liturgy
Our Harvest liturgy will take place on

Friday 9th October 2020 at 9:15am.

Our wonderful Year 6 children will lead

our act of collective worship from the hall,

with all other classes joining us virtually.

We are working towards broadcasting this

to our parents and carers live and will

send out details next week.

This year, we are looking to support two

charities. The first is the Coalville

Foodbank. With the current pandemic,

so many families are struggling to put

food on the table. We are asking if each

child could please bring in a donation of

food such as tinned food, pasta, cereal,

rice etc. No perishables please. This

should be brought to school on Friday 9th

October. There will be collection points

around the school for pupils to put their

donations in. We are also asking for a £1

donation through ParentPay to support

Cafod’s Family Fast Day with all money

collected going to support communities

overseas who are struggling due to the

coronavirus.

Jewellery and Hairstyles
Could I please draw your attention to the

school uniform page on our website

which has clear images of what is, and

what is not acceptable at school.

There are still a large number of girls

wearing earrings which are either hoops

or very large studs. These should be kept

for the weekends and only plain gold or

silver studs should be worn for school.

No earrings should be worn on PE days.

https://www.st-clares.leics.sch.uk/wp-

content/uploads/sites/9/2020/03/appendi

x-2pictorial-examples-of-uniform-2016-

1.pdf

https://www.st-clares.leics.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/2020/03/appendix-2pictorial-examples-of-uniform-2016-1.pdf


Poetry Competition
Congratulations to Marcy in Year 5 who

came third in a poetry competition run by

Hospice Hope! The judges were very

impressed with her composition:

“Gratitude” and praised its “rhythm and

movement which mirrored the movement

through the day”. Well done, Marcy! We

are very proud of you!
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“For through him God created everything in heaven and on earth, the seen and 

the unseen things, including spiritual powers, lords, rulers, and authorities. God 

created the whole universe through him and for him.”

Colossians 1:16

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 9th

October
Harvest Liturgy

Friday 16th

October

School closes for 

half term

19th – 23rd

October
Half term holiday

Monday 26th

October
School opens

Tuesday 2nd

November

Virtual Whole 

School Mass

Year 1 Nyar H

Year 2 Vyolette C

Year 3 Serenna H

Year 4 Noel C

Year 5 Alicja T

Year 6 Tulisa W

EYFS
It has been wonderful to see our new

cohort of EYFS children settling in well.

Mrs Palmer and Mrs Lees are pleased to

see the children reading regularly at home

with their parents, and that they have even

begun to do their weekly homework!

What a fantastic start to the year!


